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State of New |ctsey
Department of Emironmental Protertion anct Energy

CN 415
Trer. ton. N108625 0402

Scott A. Weiner
Commissioner

March 26,1992

_

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk o

Washington,-DC 20555

Dear Sir or Madame,

Subject: Ilope Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-354
License Change Request 91-18
Snubber Visual Inspection Intervals

in a letter dated February 24, 1992, Public Service Electric and Gas Company
(PSE&G) submitted the subject license change request to the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC). The license change request proposes to revise the Technical
Specification requirements for the visual inspection of snubbers at the llope Creek
Nuclear Generating Station. The proposed changes are in accordance with those
recommended by the NRC in Generic Letter 90-09, "Ahernative Requirements for -

Snubber Visual Inspection Intervals and Corrective Actions."

Pursuant to 10 CFR 91(b), the New Jersey Department of Environment Protection
& Energy's Bureau Of Nuclear Engineering (BNE) reviewed the subject license change
request. Based on this review, the BNE does not have any comment on the proposed
license change request.

If you have any questions, please contact Suren Singh of my staff at (609) 987-
.

2033.

Sincerely,
/

h ;;q% d S c3c1
Kent Tosch, Chief,
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering
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c: J. Lipoti
Assistant Director, Radiation Protection Programs
N.J. DEP&E

S. Dembeck
Licensing Project Manager
U.S. NRC

T. Johnson
Artificial Island Senior Resident inspector'

U.S. NRC

F. Thomson f

Manager, Licensing and Regulation
PSE&G
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